
28th November 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

CHRISTMAS COLLECTION FOR HAYLE FOODBANK 

 

In previous years, parents have kindly donated an item for Christmas for the Hayle Foodbank. 

 

This year, we would like to help the local foodbank once again and so have decided to support 

their ‘Reverse Advent Calendar’ campaign.  We are sure most children know about the usual 

advent calendars, whereby you open a window each day and may sometimes find some 

chocolate!  The idea of this campaign is to put a food item back for every day. 

 

Classes will try to make their own hamper with 25 items inside – this would mean that if every 

child in all of our classes were able to bring just one item, we would be able to donate 14 

hampers to the Hayle Foodbank.  

 

Items could include basic ingredients like a bag of pasta, tins of soup 

or a packet of breakfast cereal.  Or if you were able to donate an item 

a little more luxurious for Christmas, this might include a Christmas 

pudding, a box of chocolates or some mince pies.  As the hampers will 

need to be stored for a little while, please do not include perishable 

items like fruit, vegetables or meat. 

 

If you are able to support us with this collection, please could your child take their donation 

straight to class, between 3rd and 12th December.  Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Chislett 

Headteacher 
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